
 
 

 

   

     Notice : Payment  of  the  Balance Fee of the  
                  B Tech/B Arch courses (JAC – 2024). 
 

Dated 02 August, 2024 

  

 
       All the newly admitted students of B Tech/B 

Arch courses through JAC-2024, are requested 

to follow the Schedule of the payment of the 

Balance Fee of the courses (as per the 

notification from their respective 

University/Institute in this regard) *, to avoid any 

situation of Inconvenience or Cancellation of 

their Admission. 

 

           

            *Please Check the Announcement/Website of the respective 

University/ Institute about the Payment  of  the  Balance Fee. 
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